Remember, everyone will be feeling the same as you, nervous and excited!

A change can be exciting, you have proved yourself to be strong, confident and able to cope with change-

Do you remember your first day at Dedworth Middle school in year 5? It seemed so big and so scary, but in fact it became so easy very quickly!

Just like Dedworth Middle, your new school will have so many exciting opportunities to make new friends, learn new skills, try new things and show your new teachers how incredible you are!

Be positive, be brave and be yourself because you are amazing!

Wishing you the very best you can be from all of us at Dedworth Middle School





Passport to Success

Year 8



Transition at Dedworth Middle School Moving to a new school can feel scary as well as exciting, we have put together a booklet to help you with your transition.

Things to think about....

What am I most looking forward to in my new school?
A fresh start
Meeting new friends
Learning new skills

Showing my teachers what I can achieve

Trying new challenges

Becoming an independent young adult

Being	responsible
	······································
	······································

The above has been left blank for you to fill in.

Tick list of things to remember

School uniform Bag/Backpack

P.E Kit Water bottle

Lunch Timetable

Equipment – Pens, Pencils, rubber, sharpener, ruler, calculator, pencil case and timetable.

Things to do over the summer break

- Get together with a friend to plan your journey and first day at school
- Do a practice run to school so you know how long it takes to get there
- Work out what time you need to leave
- Pack your bag ready for your first day
- Get an early night so you are not tired on your first day, try some meditation
- Set your alarm so you can wake up and have breakfast in time to leave
- Remember to tell your parents/guardians what you need in time so they can get it for you